
And finally… The last newsletter. It really has been a very quick year. I 

would like to take this opportunity to thank everybody in the school 

community for making my year here at Hecklegirth such a fantastic 

experience - I have many lovely memories and I wish all the staff and 

pupils good luck for the future. I hope you all have a fantastic summer. 

Mrs Carlyle 
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 Some highlights of the term 

 P5 overnight trip to Carlingwark 

 Health Week 

 Hecklegirth Fundraisers BBQ 

 Curricular Swimming 

 Open Evening 

 Multi Cultural Week 

 Class Assemblies 

 Move Up Afternoon 

 Visit from Riding of the Marches 

Principals 
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School Trips 
This term lots of our classes had their outing. Thank you 
to Hecklegirth Fundraisers for contributing to the cost. A 
big thank you to all the parents who were able to help, 
trips can only happen with your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Nursery had a lovely time at Farmer’s Den. P1 and P1/2 
had a great day at Tullie House. P3 had a fun day at Walby Farm Park. P3/4 learnt about the Romans at 
Vindolanda. P4 found themselves at Edinburgh Castle whilst P5 and P5/6 enjoyed being scientists for the 
day at The Life Centre in Newcastle. P7’s enjoyed a day at the cinema followed by bowling. 

 
Good bye Primary 7 
Everybody at Hecklegirth would like to wish all of our P7’s a fond farewell. 
They all enjoyed their leaver’s party at the Corner House on Saturday, where they were all presented with 
their hoodies, trophy and certificates. Thank you to all the parents for giving the children such a lovely send 
off – what a lovely memory for them all. A special thank you to Anne, Lyndsay and Jennifer for organising 
the event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
End of term achievement assembly 
This will be held tomorrow – a celebration for the whole school. Please remind your children to bring in any 
medals, certificates etc. they would like to share. A list of award winners will be put on the blog. 
 
New term arrangements 
The term starts for all pupils on Monday 21st August at 8.55. 
There are no changes to classrooms, so children should line up in the normal place.  

  

 


